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In May, we met each other in Rome. During the
International Partnership Meeting, we discussed
the translation of the online course. We also
brainstormed the ideas for the Green
Ambassador’s Toolkit and made detailed plans
on how to create it.

CARBON NEUTRAL SCHOOLS 

ONLINE COURSE

A step towards a greener, more environmentally conscious future! 

MEETING IN ROME

The online course titled "Organization’s Low Carbon Expert" is available on the project’s website: https://www.carbon-
neutral-schools.eu/e-learning. The main aim of the course is to educate school staff and students who want to become
Green Ambassadors and lead their institutions towards a more ecological future.
 
For now, we only published the English version but the translations will be implemented soon. 

GREEN AMBASSADOR’S TOOLKIT 
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We have started working on the development of the
Green Ambassador’s Toolkit with resources and
instructions helping to implement climate-friendly
activities in schools and all kinds of educational
institutions. The result will be available on the project’s
website in the Spring of 2025.
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